
Updates are coming along pretty good though the summer heat. 

  

•         The Fiesta RV Resort website is being reworked. By fall we will find it very useful in 
keeping bulletins current, activities up to date & newsletters will be posted on the 
website eliminating the need to send individual emails, so no one will miss out on 
anything going on. You can watch the changes on www.fiestarvresort.com 

•          The library will be closed July 31st and Aug 1st for new carpet installation. 

•         The poker room and billiard rooms will be closed July 31st to Aug 6th for new carpet 
installation. The poker room will be open Saturday Aug 6th, the goal is for the billiard 
room to be open then as well, although we are having the tables recovered so there 
could be a delay if all material is not available that week. Please do not disturb the 
workers. 

•         The lounge is progressing very well and will be opened at 9am Saturday, Aug 19th. 
Doors and windows will remain locked and blocked until that date. 

•         The new heat pumps have been installed in the ballroom; thermostats are in locked 
boxes. A few other improvements are being made there as well. The ballroom will be 
open October 1st. 

  

  

A special thanks to all our summer residents for their flexibility in using alternative 
rooms for games and meetings. 

  

Looking forward to fall, snowbird returns and cooler temperatures. 

Patti 

  

  

 

 


